
 

JANUARY 29, 2017 -  FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Rev. Msgr. Gerardo J. Colacicco, Pastor 
Rev. Richard A. LaMorte 

 
PARISH SECRETARIES 

Mary Theresa Soyka 
Wanda Ramos-Munoz 

 
DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 Daisy Abruzzo                                   
Interim Director:  Laura Warning 

DIRECTORS OF MUSIC 

 Gene Canevari  Patricia Mark 
 Regina Syversen Bernadette Syversen 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
Begins at 12:00 Noon every 1st Friday and continues throughout 
the afternoon, ending with Benediction at 5:00 PM. 

MASSES 
Saturday ................................ 5:00 PM Vigil Mass of Sunday 
Sunday ................................. 8:00 and 10:15 AM, 12:00 Noon 
Holydays......................................... See bulletin for schedule 
Daily Mass….....7:30 AM,     Wednesday…….5:00pm only 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturday ....................... 4:00-4:45 PM or anytime by request 

BAPTISMS: Sundays at 1:00 PM. Please contact the rectory. Sponsor certificates for the Sacrament of Baptism 
(godparents) or the Sacrament of Confirmation can be obtained by seeing the Pastor after one of the weekend Masses. 

WEDDINGS: Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance. A Marriage Preparation Program is required. 

NEW PARISHIONERS: Please register in the parish by calling the Rectory. 

Rectory Phone: 845-677-3422 •  Rectory Fax: 845-677-3423  CCD Office: 845-677-3273 

E-mail: stjosephmillbrook@gmail.com  Website: stjosephmillbrookny.org 

Rectory Office Open 9:00 AM-3:00 PM Sick calls: Anytime 845-677-3422 

St. Joseph Cemetery, Millbrook and St. Mary’s Cemetery, Bangall: Call the Rectory for information. 

The Sermon on the Mount 
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                                                               {ǘΦ WƻǎŜǇƘ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘǎ                                                                 

If you require a donation statement for 2016 tax purposes, please fill out the request below and submit 

it to the Rectory by mail or you may drop the request in the collection basket. Statements will be 

mailed. 

w9v¦9{¢ Chw ¢!· 5hb!¢Lhb {¢!¢9a9b¢ 

b!a9Υψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ          9b±9[ht9 І ψψψψψψψψψψ 

!55w9{{Υ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ                                                                                    

       ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ Σ b¸         ½Lt /h59 ψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

                                                                     aŀǎǎ wŜŀŘƛƴƎǎ                                                               

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time—Year A.  Today’s readings can be found on ǇŀƎŜ уфо in the hymnal. 

                                     мфмт τ aŀȅ мо τ нлмт                                                                               

       ¢ƘŜ мллǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƻŦ hǳǊ [ŀŘȅΩǎ !ǇǇŀǊƛǝƻƴ ƛƴ CŀǝƳŀ                                     

The Pardon Prayer given to the children by the Angel of Peace:                                                                      

 My GodΣ I believe, I adore, I hope, and I love You! I beg pardon for those who do 

not believe, do not adore, do not hope and do not love You.                                            

     (Angel of Peace, Spring 1916)                                                    

                   Mass Intentions for the Week  

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нуǘƘ -  {ǘΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ !ǉǳƛƴŀǎ                                             

тΥолŀƳ  Rose Ciferri                                      

рΥллǇƳ               Robert O’Keefe                                             

      Erich Kollmar      

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нфǘƘ  -                                                                                

CƻǳǊǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ                                                                

уΥллŀƳ  People of the Parish                                          

млΥмрŀƳ Robert Kozlark                                   

      Linda Clouting                                         

мнΥллǇƳ Molly O’Hara                                      

      Mark Thompson 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ олǘƘ  -                                            

тΥолŀƳ  Erin Shanley   

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ  WŀƴǳŀǊȅ омǎǘ  -    {ǘΦ WƻƘƴ .ƻǎŎƻ                                                                                         

тΥолŀƳ  Joseph Trano                                                                             

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ мǎǘ  -                                                       

рΥллǇƳ  Gloria Ciferri                                                                                

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нƴŘ  -                                                

¢ƘŜ tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ  [ƻǊŘ                                     

тΥолŀƳ            Concetta Vasile 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ оǊŘ  -  {ǘΦ .ƭŀƛǎŜΣ {ǘΦ !ƴǎƎŀǊ                                       

тΥолŀƳ  Marcella and Thomas Dahoney            

      Dorothy Richard  

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ пǘƘ -                                                                          

тΥолŀƳ                Intentions of Superior General                                                       

рΥллǇƳ  Gus Richard                                               

      Ethel Marrone 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ рǘƘ  -                                                                 

CƛƊƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ                                               

уΥллŀƳ                Special Intentions                                          

      Special Intentions for Sr. Jackie                                       

млΥмрŀƳ JoAnn Colomello                                                    

      Deceased Members of the Pope  

      Family                                             

мнΥллǇƳ Rod and Connie Ciferri                                          

      People of the Parish 



 

Page 3  St. Joseph, Millbrook, NY (495) 

    /!¢Ih[L/ {/Ihh[{ ²99YΥ  The theme for the National Catholic  

    Schools Week 2017 is “Catholic Schools: Communities of Faith, Knowledge 

    and Service.”  The annual observance starts on Sunday, January 29th and 

runs until Saturday, February 4th. Our schools typically celebrate Catholic Schools Week with Masses, 

open houses and other activities for students, families, parishioners, and the community at large. Below 

are the dates and times for Open Houses at our Dutchess Catholic elementary schools.                                            

We look forward to welcoming your family! 

 

Iƻƭȅ ¢Ǌƛƴƛǘȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (20 Springside Ave., Poughkeepsie –471-0520): Jan. 28, from 6-7pm;  Jan.  29, from 

9am-1pm; Jan. 31, from 9-11am. 

{ǘΦ 5Ŝƴƛǎ-{ǘΦ /ƻƭǳƳōŀ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (849 Rte. 82, Hopewell Junction –227-7777): Jan. 29, from 10am-12pm.; 

Jan. 31, from 9-11am 

{ǘΦ aŀǊǝƴ ŘŜ tƻǊǊŜǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (122 Cedar Valley Rd., Poughkeepsie- 452-4428): Jan. 31, from 9am-2pm 

{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (106 Jackson St., Fishkill-896-9561): Jan. 31, from 8:30am-11am 

{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (2 Convent Ave., Wappingers Falls-297-7500): Jan. 29, from 10am-11am or Jan. 31, 

from 9-11am; Feb. 2, from 9-11am 

{ǘΦ tŜǘŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (12 Father Cody Plaza, Hyde Park– 471-6600 ext. 200): Jan. 29, from 10am-1pm;      

Jan. 31, from 9-11am; Feb. 2, from 9am-2pm 

¢ƘŜ !Ǌƪ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 5ƻǾŜ tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ (602 Beekman Rd., Beekman –227-5232): Jan. 31 from  9-11am  

/ŀƭƭ спс-тфп-нуур ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŀǝƻƴΗ 

 

                                              !ǧŜƴǝƻƴ tŀǊƛǎƘ ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴǎ                                                    
We are working on a new plaque honoring those parishioners who served our Country in the military. 

The plaque will be displayed in the Church. We already have the names of those on the old plaque, but 

we know that there are others who have served, or are presently serving, who should be included on 

our list. Please contact the Rectory with your name  or the name(s) of those who should be honored. 

We respectfully ask that only the names of those who are our parishioners be submitted. Please have 

this information to us by February 13. Thank you. 
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The Catholic Widows and    

Widowers of Dutchess & Putnam 

counties will meet on the third 

Tuesday of the month at 7:00PM 

in the Parish Meeting Room at  

St. Kateri Church, 1925 Rt. 82, 

Lagrangeville, NY.  

(845)223 -3097  

      ¦ƴŎƭŜ !ƭΩǎ                                     

 

Uncle Al’s Thrift Shop                             

ƛǎ ƻǇŜƴ with our regular hours:    

Monday, Wednesday and Friday, 

10am-4pm and  Saturday 10am-1pm. 

Come and shop our WŀƴǳŀǊȅ {ŀƭŜ! 

                      LDbL¢9 ¸ƻǳƴƎ !Řǳƭǘǎ aŜŜǝƴƎ                       

            ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нƴŘ ŀǘ тΥллǇƳ                                 

IGNITE now meets at St. Columba, Hopewell Junction!                            

1st Thursdays at 7pm. Our next meeting is Thurs., Feb. 2nd. We will 

meet in the Adoration Chapel from 7-7:30pm. Meeting will follow in 

the library/meeting room behind the chapel. This month, we       

welcome Paul Krenzelok, Director of Discernment Ministry for 

Youth/Young Adults for the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement, who 

will speak on the Theology of Vocation. Fellowship will follow at a 

local restaurant.                                                                                           

For more info, email IGNITE.WayTruthLife@gmail.com 

          {ǘΦ {ǘŀƴƛǎƭŀǳǎ Yƻǎǘƪŀ                    

   tŀǊƛǎƘ tƛƭƎǊƛƳŀƎŜ   

        Led by Fr. John J. Backes, Pastor               

       In the Footsteps of Jesus                        

   Twelve Day Pilgrimage                          

          to the Holy Land                

      October 12-23, 2017                   

Call the Parish Secretary at 635– 1700 

             or email at                                             

secretary.ststanislaus@gmail.com for 

a brochure to find out the details and 

costs and to be informed about an 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴŀƭ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ that will be 

scheduled sometime around the     

beginning of Lent. 

     hCCL/9 hC ¢I9 /!w5Lb![              

     млмм CLw{¢ !±9b¦9                         

     b9² ¸hwYΣ b¸ мллнн              

Dear friends in the Lord:                                                                                                

Soon our archdiocese will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection. Our 

participation supports the charitable work of Pope Francis as he 

reaches out to those who are marginalized and suffering around the 

globe. By supporting this collection, you join the Holy Father in  

bringing a little more mercy into the world.   

Pope Francis called to us in his 2016 Urbi et Orbi address, “May 

efforts be made everywhere to promote the culture of encounter, 

justice and reciprocal respect, which alone can guarantee the        

spiritual and material welfare of all people.” We are taking up this 

collection to be part of the Church’s effort to promote a culture of 

encounter and justice. Your support makes it possible for the Holy 

Father to carry out his charitable works around the world by         

assisting those who suffer from war, natural disasters, and other 

difficult situations.                                                                                                    

Let us join with our brothers and sisters in faith from around the 

globe to help Pope Francis reach the marginalized in our world. 

Please prayerfully consider how you can best support the Peter’s 

Pence Collection this year, as you have done in the past with my 

gratitude. For more information about the collection, please visit 

www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 

Thank you, and may the Lord bless you abundantly.                        

With prayerful best wishes, I am,                                                                            

    Faithfully in Christ,                                        

    Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan       

    Archbishop of New York 
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PARISH INFORMATION 
Immaculate Conception, Amenia  
Food Pantry   373-8193  
 
Religious Education (CCD) 
And Youth Group 
Laura Warning       677-3273 
 
Uncle Al’s Thrift Shop    677-5002 
 
St. Joseph’s Women’s Guild 
Pamela Woodward   677-5897 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Greg Butta    677-0182 
 
CYO Basketball 
Kirsten Rappleyea   677-6581 
 
Choir  
Gene Canevari       399-0403 
 
Men’s Group 
Mike Appolonia      594-7804 

 Uncle Alõs 

 
Please visit  
Uncle Al’s Thrift Shop,  
located on Front Street  for a 
great selection of clothes, gifts, 
toys, etc.  Hours of  operation are: 
Mondays, Wednesdays &         
Fridays 10:00am—4:00pm and 
Saturdays 10:00am-1:00pm.       
!ƭƭ ǇǊƻŎŜŜŘǎ ōŜƴŜŬǘ {ǘΦ WƻǎŜǇƘΩǎ 
/ƘǳǊŎƘΦ   

KEEP INFORMED  

{ƛƎƴς ǳǇ ŦƻǊ CƭƻŎƪbƻǘŜǎ 

±ƛǎƛǘ hǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΥ 

stjoǎŜǇƘƳillbrookny.org 

Or the Archdiocese of NY 

www.archny.org 

    In Memory of  

       Raymond and 

 Hedwig Meier 

In Memory of 

     Marion and      

Mildred Schmieder 

                                        Parish Sick List                                                                                                                 

Please pray for our Parishioners who are ill, homebound or in our  

area  Nursing Homes:                                                                                            

Daisy Abruzzo, Tatum Allen, Rosemary and Melville Bonanno,      

Salvatore Carrubba, Richard Caza, Vera Cook, Helena Darragh, 

Rose Marie DeSantis, Michael Eades, Joanne Fisher, Millie France, 

Gilda Iannucci, Susan Liskey, Buddy Marona, June Martin,            

Vincent Massarelli,  Dorothea Matevichuk,  Rita McEnroe,          

Stephanie Moschier, Jane Muller, Dan Palumbo, Mrs. Tom Parker, 

Helen Pelletier,  Jill Philipbar,  Lucille Pickering, Angelina Segno,  

Anthony and Rose Risimini,  Linda Ippolitto Sullivan, Betty Zitz.         

Please pray for our recently departed: 

   Irene Justino                Mafalda Bartolomei             

 Edward Tomasulo  Arthur Lima 

 Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine  

upon them.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed 

through the mercy of God rest in peace. Amen. 

             ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦǊƻƳ /ŀǊŘƛƴŀƭ IŀȅŜǎ IƻƳŜ   

Dear Msgr. Colacicco and Parishioners,              

Thank you for remembering the young people of Cardinal Hayes 

Home and so generously providing a wonderful array of gifts for 

them to enjoy again this year. These gifts bring special joy to our 

children at Hayes.                                                                                      

We are very thankful to have such wonderful friends in the           

parishioners of St. Joseph Church who are always so kind, generous 

and thoughtful each year. We appreciate the time you take from 

your busy schedules to remember those less fortunate.                             

We pray that God blesses each and every one in St. Joseph Parish 

during 2017!                                                                                                               

              Sincerely,                                                                                                                     

              Fred Apers, Executive Director 


